
 
 
DATE: May 29, 2019 
 
TO: Prospective Respondents  
 
FROM: Pam Paulk, Contracts Administrator 
 
SUBJECT: Addendum #3 to Invitation for Bids 34470 Lake Apopka North Shore Internal Levee Improvements 
 
As a result of the receipt of additional inquiries, the following clarifications/changes are provided for your information.  
Please make all appropriate changes to your bid documents.  Note:  changes are reflected with original language shown with 
strike-through and new language is underlined. 
 
 
QUESTIONS AND ANSWERS 
 
Q1: What format is the Bid Bond to be submitted? 
A1:   A hard copy of the Bid Bond shall be submitted along with the jump drive that shall include the forms, cost 

schedule and any other documentation necessary for this bid. 
 
Q2:   What is the status of the possible fill dirt availability from the City of Apopka? 
A2: This fill dirt will not be available for this project. 
 
 
ADDITIONAL INFORMATION 
 
1. The Pre-bid meeting held on May 21, 2019 audio file has been uploaded to Demandstar. Please e-mail me should you 

want a copy. 
 

2. The Pre-bid Meeting Sign-In sheet is attached. 
 

 
 
 
NOTE:  The Bid Opening remains on June 6, 2019, 2:00 PM. 
Please acknowledge receipt of this Addendum on the BID FORM provided in the bid package.   
If you have any questions, please call me at (386) 329-4469 or e-mail. 








